
 

 

Duncan MacRae 
Strategic Oil & Gas Ltd. 
c/o Alvarez & Marsal Canada ULC 
SUITE 1100, 250 – 6 AVE SW 
CALGARY AB  T2P 3H7 

 

September 21, 2022 

 

Dear Duncan MacRae: 

Request for Extension to  
Cameron Hills Abandonment Deadlines (OA-2018-003-SOG) 

On September 19, 2022, the Office of the Regulator of Oil and Gas Operations (OROGO) 
received a request from Strategic Oil & Gas Ltd. (Strategic) to extend the deadline for the 
abandonment of 24 wells at the Cameron Hills site from March 31, 2023, to March 31, 
2024. Strategic asked that OROGO respond to this request by September 22, 2022. 

Three days is not sufficient to consider and respond to the arguments presented in 
Strategic’s request. 

I will respond to your request by October 3, 2022. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pauline de Jong 
Regulator 

 

 

 


